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2uo SHARED Meenua 23no - 24rn Ocroeea 1998 rrrr
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The 2nd SHARED Meeting was held just before the Intemational ECDIS Conference at sanre venue. Participants at the

Meeting included hydrographic officers from Australia, Chite, China, Hong Kong SAR, International Hydrographic

Bureau(IHB), Indonesia, Japan, Malaysia, New Zealand, Philippines, Singapore, South Korea, United Kingdom, and USA.

The meeting discussed the extension of the SHARED proglamme to other ports by reviewing the coverage and availabil-

ity of official electuonic charts, especially for the main shipping routes and ports. The meeting agreed that three additional

shipping routes \a,ould be included and they were: Japan - Korea to the Gulf; Japan - Korea to Australia: and, Singapore to

Australia via Jakarta, Surabaya, Lombok Strait. This would extend the present SHARED route which covers South

Hampton(UK) - Singapore Hong Kong SAR to include other major ports and shipping routes.

9rn WonKsHop oN MANActNc PITENTrAL CoNFLtcrs
HELD IN JAKARTA

The 9th Workshop on Managing Potential Conflicts in the South China Sea was held in Jakarta, Indonesia on 1-3

December 1998.

During Session IV on December 3rd 1998 : Director General of Malaysian Hydrographic Department reported the

Second Group of Experts meeting on Hydrographic Data and Information Exchange in the South China Sea held in

Singapore, on October 20th 1998 to the Technical Working Group on Safety of Navigation, Shipping and Communication.

The meetirg were attended by Heads of Hydrographic Office from Indonesia, First Admiral Nicolas P. ELLO as well as

participants of Organization Responsible for Hydrography in Non-Member States of IHO frorn around the South China

Sea.

From left :  Rear Admiral J.P. Clarke, Hydrogfapher ol U.K., Capiain W. Chua, Hydrographer of Singapore
and Comnodore Neil  GLy. Director ol Direct ing Committee. IHB
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